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Notes on Attached Documents 

 

The attached (5) FBI documents are being released in full or in part by the 

Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Each document is accompanied by a Review Board cover sheet and a 

record identification form. 

 

Previously available redacted versions of each of the five documents 

accompany the newly released ones. 

 

A previously released memorandum from J. Edgar Hoover, dated June 3, 

1960, regarding Lee Harvey Oswald, is attached for reference.  
 

 


